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We have been learning all about road transport this week 
and have conducted a traffic survey on the green. We 
have also practised our road safety and we have 
designed our own cars.  We have used our ‘listening ears’ 
to listen for traffic as well as the different sounds we can 
hear both inside and outside and we tried to recreate the 
sounds with instruments.  
 

Something Special 
 

Half Term Fun 

Next week Brambles is closed as it is half term.  Here are 
some fun and exciting things you can do next week 
together.  Don’t forget, Brambles staff like to hear and 
see all the fun and exciting things you do as families, so 
please do send in, email photos, etc to 
brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Go for a Bear Hunt at the park or act out a story whilst at 
the park. Whilst in the garden, listen to all the different 
sounds you can hear. Make a picture from leaves and 
twigs. 
 
Make a blanket tent for inside or use big boxes as a fort 
outside. Make some cakes or a sandwich for a picnic in 
your homemade den. Visit family. Go swimming. Go out 
for the day. Go for a bike ride. Look for numbers and 
letters on doors, cars, etc whilst you are out and about. 

 

 
 

Don’t forget to bring your half term piece of paper back 
to Brambles when you come back! We would LOVE to 
see what you have been up to! 

        

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories:  We All Go Travelling By (with CD) by 
Sheena Roberts.   
Dig Dig Digging by Margaret Mayo and 
Alex Ayliffe 

Song:  Wheels on the Bus 
Rhyme:  Twinkle Twinkle Chocolate Bar 
Dance: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sb-
2VsE2y-U 

Brambles have been advised to support children to 
keep themselves safe and to help in an emergency at 
home.  We encourage children to learn their address 
such as, ‘1 The Green’ and if possible their phone 
number.   The children have been learning the 
difference between real and pretend and that you 
only dial 999 in a real emergency. 

 
A polite reminder that mobile phones are not to be 

used in the classroom 

 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February  
Half Term – Brambles and school closed 

Monday 25th February 
Brambles and school reopen 

Tuesday 5th March 
Letters and Sounds Evening. 5-6pm in KS1 hall 

Friday 22nd March 
RSVP deadline for Spring Sports Day on Friday 29th March 

 

Reminders    

Upcoming Events 
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